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Claremont Road pedestrian access to close for two hours May 1

April 28, 2009 -- The Claremont Gate pedestrian access point will be closed for two hours on
Friday, May 1, from 9 - 11 a.m. so the sidewalk can be replaced by the contractor.  This work is
required due to the removal of the old flagpole and monument. 

    Ramps will be built over the two new concrete sections to allow pedestrian traffic over those
areas while the concrete cures.  These ramps will be removed on Monday.   


